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Manual Removal of 
Plants Around Your Dock 

Less is More 

Aquatic plants provide signifcant beneft to 
our shorelines. Only remove plants to get your 
boat to open water and recreate. 

This homeowner manually removed one 
30-foot swath of aquatic plants around their 
pier for their boat and swimming. No permit 
was needed. There was no wild rice in the area. 

30 foot 
removal width 

It’s up to all of us to 
protect the nearshore 
from erosion, water 
quality impacts and 
habitat destruction. 

Discover More: 
Wisconsin’s Healthy Lakes 
Program - Best Practices dnr.wi.gov/tiny/3446




